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Barcenas, Aaron

From: Carr, Charles
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 10:49 AM
To: Barcenas, Aaron
Cc: Code Enforcement
Subject: Re: Improper pruning 23 Majorca Ave

Pruning at this location is improper would have to submit to after the fact permit with Arborist report 
stating a crown restoration prescription 
They often don’t realize making those types of cuts are going to cause five or 10 times the amount of 
issues they were trying to avoid 
Violation of ISA and ANSI A300 Pt 1 as referenced in ordinances 
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From: Barcenas, Aaron <abarcenas@coralgables.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:30:34 PM 
To: Carr, Charles <ccarr@coralgables.com> 
Cc: Code Enforcement <CodeEnforcement@coralgables.com> 
Subject: Improper pruning 23 Majorca Ave  
  
Good Afternoon  
 
 
Attached are pictures of improper pruning occurring between 23 Majorca and 1 Alhambra. A complaint 
was made from owner of 1 Alhambra of which trees on his property were cut by the landscaping crew 
hired by 23 Majorca. I need your assistance in analyzing how much damage was done.  
 
Thank you, 
Aaron  
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